
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

27th June 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Class Teachers – 2025-2026 

 

As we approach the end of the school year, I would like to confirm the teaching arrangements for our 

classes from September 2025: 

 

Reception Class (Wrens) Mrs Collins and Mrs Grainger  

 

Year 1 (Robins) Mrs Ford 

 

Year 2 (Kingfishers) Mrs Russell 

 

Year 3 (Woodpeckers) Mrs Colegate 

 

Year 4 (Kestrels) Mrs Knock and Mrs Ekoku 

 

Year 5 (Owls) Mrs Charlton 

 

Year 6 (Eagles) Miss Ward 

 

 

Mrs Abbs will be starting her maternity leave in September, and we will be welcoming a student teacher 

to our Reception Class. 

 

Children will spend time with their new class teachers and teaching assistants on Thursday 17th July as 

part of our transition arrangements into the new year groups.   

 

Parents will have an opportunity to meet class teachers at the Welcome Meetings in the new academic 

year. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 
 

Rachel Jewitt 

Headteacher 


